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Mary Star of the Sea 
Elementary School 

Preschool thru 8th Grade 

OPEN HOUSE 
February 26, 2017 

9 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
Applications now being accepted for the 

2017-2018 school year 
 

Call, Tour, Join Our Family! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Challenging today’s students to be 
tomorrow’s Catholic Leaders 

 

717 South Cabrillo Avenue, San Pedro, CA 90731 
(310) 831-0875 

www.marystarelementary.com 
View our school on Facebook: 

www.facebook/marystaroftheseacatholicelementaryschool 


